
F E D E R A L  P H D S  N E W S L E T T E R

THE MOST
BEAUTIFUL THING

WE CAN
EXPERIENCE IS

THE MYSTERIOUS.
 – 

ALBERT EINSTEIN

ASSO.  GERMAN DOCTORAL RESEARCHER 

ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING 2024
We met in Göttingen and discussed
our strategy for the next years,
welcomed new representations into
the association, and had a lot of fun.
If you want to partake in the ongoing
work on the strategy or in other
working groups, reach out to us!
 

FUNDING
DIFFERENCES

SURVEY

A NEW EXECUTIVE COUNCIL:
A t  o u r  A G M  i n  G ö t t i n g e n  w e
e l e c t e d  t h e  n e x t  s p o k e s p e o p l e   
B e n i t a  a n d  L u i s a ,  a n d  t h e  n e x t
e x e c u t i v e  c o u n c i l .  W e  a r e
l o o k i n g  f o r w a r d  t o  w o r k
t o g e t h e r  w i t h  y o u

WHAT IS HAPPENING FOR
PHDS?

We are now representing over
50% of all PhDs with a local
doctoral council. 
We were invited to the autumn
meeting of the 'Promovierenden
Initiative', where we discussed
common PhD topics and got to
know their work.  
The proportion of female
professors has again increased
and now stands at 29%.

DECEMBER 2024

A WONDERFUL
FESTIVE TIME!
We had an amazing year with
all of you. Now that the end
comes closer we wish all of
you great festive times and a
happy new year!

We are running a short 
survey on the differences 
of working conditions according to
funding model. To take part, ask
your local representation for the
survey link.

promovierende.de


